
Second Grade  
Hilltop Elementary School 

 
Week 4:   April 6 - April 9 

 
New This Week is a DAILY Google Slideshow.   

There are activities that are a must and some just for FUN! 
You will find the daily slideshow in Google Classroom. 

 

 
Students will visit Google Classroom each morning to view the 

slideshow that will explain all the daily activities/assignments.  All videos 
will be included in the show to make it easier for students to access.  Only 
the slides with a SUN are required. Everything else is extra fun!  Hope you 
enjoy this new look! 

Love, 
Second Grade Teachers 

 
 

ENJOY SPRING BREAK 
We will not be “in school” from April 10 - April 19.   

We will be back “in session” under home instruction beginning April 20th.​
Stay Healthy :)  


